From: Richard Simpson

Sent: 18 November 2016 11:23

To: Meynell, Charlotte

Subject: Re: 2016/5510/P - 152 Regent's Park Road, London, NW1 8XN

Dear Charlotte,

Many thanks for your email.

I have checked, and when we reviewed the scheme on 2
November the revised drawing had not been made available: 1
see it is dated 17 November.

Given the revision, I am happy to withdraw our objection.

Can I ask you if you could add an informative to any consent
to draw attention to the importance of not adding new work
above the parapet line further forward of the presen t
proposals? I think it would help ensure that no-one is unsure
about the importance of the long views of the unspoilt
roofline/front parapet.

Many thanks for all your work on this aplication.
Best wishes,

Richard
Chair PHCAAC



